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Ramps to eastbound Century Boulevard / Airport Entry Flyover 

 
 
1. Airport Entry / Exit Lane Restrictions 

 Work for the Automated People Mover 
project that closes the East Loop 
(eastbound Century Boulevard to 
northbound Sepulveda Boulevard loop) 
has been extended through Fri. 2/4/22, 
nightly from 11:30PM to 6AM 

 Additionally, the Departures Airport Exit 
to eastbound Century Boulevard and 
northbound Sepulveda Boulevard ramp to 
eastbound Century Boulevard / Airport 
Entry Flyover nightly closure has also been 
extended through Fri. 2/4/22, nightly from 
12AM to 4AM 
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A 97,000 pound steel truss is 
lifted into place at Terminal 3 
with the help of a 350-ton crane 

The Terminal 3 Pedestrian Bridge 
is the third out of six CTA 

Pedestrian Bridges to be installed 

 
2. Terminal 3: Pedestrian Bridge 

 Work to construct a Pedestrian Bridge between Terminal 3 and a future APM CTA Station was 
completed last week with all steel trusses successfully installed over the course of four nights 

 Lane restrictions will remain in place on the Arrivals Level until mid-February when the shoring 
tower (yellow structure pictured below) is removed and a traffic signal is re-installed 

 The completion of this structure officially marks the half way point for installation of APM 
Pedestrian Bridges, a major milestone for the modernization of LAX 

 Work on the next Pedestrian Bridge at the Terminal 1.5 area is scheduled to begin next month; 
watch Construction Hot Topics for updates 
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3. Super Bowl Graphics & Construction Moratoriums 

 The 2022 Super Bowl will be held in Los Angeles on Sunday, February 13 

 Keep an eye out in our terminals, on our construction barricades, and around the Central 
Terminal Area for new graphics installed to promote the big event, which will see a large influx 
of passengers pass through LAX 

 To accommodate the increase in passenger and vehicular traffic, a Construction Moratorium 
will be in effect Thursday, February 10 at 6AM through Tuesday, February 15 at 6AM, limiting 
the types of impactful construction activity that can be performed during this time 


